LANDON BROADCASTING COMPANY PARK LANE DENVER, COLORADO

July 7, 1948.

Mr. Norman L. Maguire, 434 North Maple, Albuquerque, New Mexico.

Dear Mr. Maguire:

Your report of reception of Denver's newest radio station, K T L N, has been received and is much appreciated.

The portions of our programs which you mentioned are correct and you may consider this letter your verification.

We are now on the air, daytime only, on our program test period awaiting our license. Our transmitter is a Gates Model BC-1-E.

Again many thanks for your report.

Very truly yours,

Landon Broadcasting Company

Robert R. Blanchard Chief Engineer, KTLN

RRB: PW